From:
To: Clerk"s Office
Subject: Bylaw 2445

Date: September 23, 2022 4:15:19 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I live at Wictoria which is 3 properties east of the proposed Helen Fathers Centre Street Walkway. Why would the road need to be closed? The walkways on Dolphin and Cypress were recently improved without closing off Victoria. What is the timeline for the street closure if this foolhardy plan goes ahead? Furthermore I thought this issue was to be put on hold to be addressed by the next council. The last request for proposals exceeded \$3 Million. This is an excessive amount to be spent to honour one of our past councillors. Regardless of where the money is coming from, this is inappropriate 2 weeks before an election. A better utilization of this particular block on Victoria Avenue would be to install street lights and a sidewalk. I would challenge our council to walk Victoria from Fir to Cypress on a dark rainy night. It is very dangerous. For the taxes we pay I believe lighting and sidewalk should be a basic street requirement.

Thank you